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(504) 347-3377 
 

August 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Once again, in compliance with United States federal guidelines pertaining to asbestos 

management, we at Visitation of Our Lady School are informing you of our status.  In accordance 

with the Asbestos Hazardous Emergency Relief Act (AHERA), a Management Plan has been 

prepared and approved by the State Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ).  This 

management plan is available for you to review in the school library during regular school hours.  

If you desire a copy of the plan, it will be made available to you at a cost of $10.00 (which covers 

the expense of reproduction). 

 

 Inspection of our physical plant yielded information as to the minimal amount of asbestos 

on our campus.  A boiler room in the main building and a maintenance area in the rear of the 

cafetorium which houses its air conditioning unit are the only locations in which the presence of 

asbestos was confirmed.  In each of these cases the asbestos was found in insulation materials 

which are securely wrapped.  Neither of these two areas is in any way accessible to students.  

Flooring tile is properly maintained with the assumption that asbestos could be present.  The 

recommended response to these traces of asbestos is proper management rather than radical 

removal. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Carolyn Levet 

Principal 


